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We would like to inform you, that on March 17, 2025, the reconstruction of
KiliÅ?skiego Street in DzierÅ¼oniÃ³w will begin. The works will be carried
out in stages, which involves the temporary closure of individual sections
of the road to traffic.

In the first stage, the section from the railway crossing to the intersection with
Podwalna Street will be closed.

Entry to Podwalna Street from KiliÅ?skiego Street will be possible only from the
Pieszyce side.
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Access to companies in the area of â??â??â??â??the former transshipment
yards and warehouses (located parallel to the railway tracks) will be available
from KiliÅ?skiego Street through the railway crossing.

The completion of the investment is planned for February 2027. We will inform
you about the next stages of changes on an ongoing basis.

We apologize for any inconvenience related to the reconstruction.
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